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2019-2022 Provincial Collective Agreement Finalized 

We are pleased to advise that the 2019-2022 Provincial Collective Agreement (PCA) between the 
BC Public School Employers’ Association and the BC Teachers’ Federation has been finalized by 
the parties.  
 
The PCA can be accessed on the BCPSEA website at https://bcpsea.bc.ca/teachers/collective-
agreements/provincial-collective-agreement/. 

Local Working Documents 

School districts can expect to receive the first draft of their local working document from BCPSEA 
by Friday, September 11. The draft local working document will be sent to the district, the local 
union, and the BCTF along with details on the expected melding process. 

Questions 

Please contact your BCPSEA labour relations liaison if you have any questions. 
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